
H.B. 209
Participation in 

Extracurricular 

Activities 

Objectives and Results 

Levels the extracurricular playing field for 
students not attending UHSAA affiliated schools 

Current statute prohibits homeschooled students 
and students attending charter or private 

schools from participating in extracurricular 
activities outside of their boundary school 

H.B. 209 enables these students to use their first 
entry to join school teams outside of their boundary 

school's borders 

H.B. 209 ensures that this only applies to 
students upon first entry, such that students 
can't withdraw from a school and transfer to 

another and receive the same benefit

Additionally, these students may only participate if the school is
not over capacity


